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Meyers, Robert COE 07 -S

From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2007 5:02 PM

To: Lucia, Marty OCI-IP

Subject; Opinion

I-li Marty,

Based on the question you posed earlier in the day, it is my opinion that board members of an inactive board are
still under an obligation to file their financial disclosure forms. The only exception to this rule is if this board is
exempt from the requirements of the county’s Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics Ordinance. If you aren’t sure
whether this board is exempt, please contact me and I will provide you with a list of exempt boards.

Thanks,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
305 350-0613

6/12/2007


